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Friday 13th July 2018 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both our school and 

Little Lizards parents.  

A reminder that we finish for the summer holiday at 1.30pm next Friday! 

 
Junior Summer Production 

Our summer show “Humpty Dumpty – was he pushed or did he fall?” will take 

place over two dates next Tuesday 17th July at 7pm and Wednesday 18th July at 

2pm and 7pm. We are allocating two seats per performance per family. Please 

see Lyndsay Bray or email secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk to reserve 

your places. We are usually able to accommodate all of your seating requests and 

may be able to offer more seats if there are any available prior to each show. 
The evening performances require the children to be at school from 6.30pm and not before please. 

 

Plant Sale – Thank You! 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Plant Sale last Friday afternoon. Huge 

thanks go to the School Association for their hard work in organising the 

afternoon and to our School Councillors  – Lucas, Connor, Hector & Ayse who 

also rolled up their sleeves to lend a hand. A special mention also to those who 

donated plants for us to sell: Liz Allcorn, Sarah Pearce, Lesley Van-Kesteren, 

Cross Common Nursery The Lizard, Trevena Cross Nursery Breage, Tesco – Helston and Sainsbury’s –  

Helston. We were delighted to have raised £95.30.  

 

Summer Celebration 

Our Summer celebration on the school field will take place on Thursday 

19th July from 5pm.This is a very informal get together of children, staff 

and parents giving us all the opportunity to say goodbye to Mrs Debbie 

Fisher, Mr James Green and the year 6 children who all leave us at the 

end of this term. The School Association are organising the event and 

very kindly ask that every family provide a plate of salad or pudding to 

share together. Adam from the Witchball Restaurant will be cooking a fabulous Hog Roast for which 

there will be a small charge of £2.00 per roll. Please bring your own picnic blanket and your own 

drinks. This is an all-weather event so if anyone has a gazebo they would be kind enough to lend us 

please see Lyndsay Bray. Any offers of help to set up the gazebos etc will be very gratefully received 

from 2pm the school field.  
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School Meals  

For your information the cost of our school meals will increase to £2.30 from September. Our school 

meals are provided by Chartwells. We haven’t increased the cost for over four years and this is in line 

with rising costs.  
 

Sun hats & Cream 

Please ensure that your child has a hat in school every day and that sun cream 

has been applied before they come to school. They may apply more sun cream 

throughout the day if necessary. 
 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

Messages from Little Lizards 
Please could all outstanding balances be settled by the end of term. 

 

Little Lizards will be closing at 3.15pm on Friday 20th July.  

There will be no after school club on this day. 
 

Little Lizards will be hosting their Summer Holiday Club from Wednesday 25th July. Please see the 

attached booking form or call staff at Little Lizards for more information or to reserve your child 

place.  01326 290066 

 

If your child will be attending Little Lizards in September please ensure that they have been enrolled 

in to the new academic year. This is necessary even if they already attend. Staff are currently 

putting together their session lists for September and need to make sure that nobody has been 

missed off.  
 

Staff at Little Lizards would like to politely remind parents of the session times. Children are to be 

dropped off in the morning between 8.45 – 9am and be collected by 3.15pm for each session they  

attend. Unfortunately, if drop off and collection times are not adhered to an extra charge will be 

made, as staff are either hosting Breakfast Club before 8.45am and After School Club begins at 

3.15pm. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.   
  

Should there ever be an occasion when you know that your child will not be attending Little Lizards 

when they are scheduled to do so we ask that parents inform staff as soon as possible. Quite often 

the children mention in conversation that they are away the next day and staff have not been made 

aware of this by parents. 
 

Each day, the children must bring a bottle of water and a sun hat with their name marked clearly on 

both. The children have access to their drink all day.  Please put sun cream on your child before you 

bring them in. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

 

 



                                                        

 

PLEASE HELP BREAGE SCHOOL WIN A PLAYGROUND 

Breage School have once again signed up to Terracycle's win a playground 

competition.  They came 3rd last year, which was amazing for such a small school, but 

unfortunately it did not win them the much needed playground so they are giving it another 

try. The school are very much in need of this new play structure as theirs is old, worn and 

rusty and soon to be removed! Breage are currently not on the leader board, as the schools 

in 1st and 2nd place have over 400 pupils on roll whilst they have just 80, so they need lots 

of help getting votes. 

Please vote for Breage with each email address you have via www.terracyclewinaplayground.co.uk. Voting 

only takes half a minute and is really easy. Each vote receives a 50p off coupon for Febreze through your 

inbox and no other emails will be received unless you tick to subscribe when voting.                     

Thank you so much in advance for any support you are able to give! 

 

 

Cornish Cream Tea Lunch 

There is a change to the lunch menu next Thursday 19th July. The children will be 

enjoying a Cornish Cream Tea Lunch, consisting of a Cornish Steak or Cheese & 

Onion Pasty followed by a Scone with Jam and Cream or Fresh Fruit.  

 

Back Gate 

A reminder that the back gate from the playground into Croft Parc is locked from 

9am each morning and not reopened until 3pm.  

 

Milk Bottle Tops 

Thank you to everyone who has been collecting milk bottle tops for us to send to our friend of 

the school Mrs Reed. The bottle tops have now been collected and we will not need any more to 

be brought in. 

 

Lost Sunglasses 

There is a pair of brown sunglasses in the front office which were handed in after sports day last 

week. If you think they may be yours please see Lyndsay Bray. 

 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an 

account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 
 

 

School Shoes  

Please ensure that children wear shoes and not open toed sandals to school. Sandals 

are not suitable footwear for the activities we do at school. Thank you.  

 

 

 

http://www.terracyclewinaplayground.co.uk/
http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Leavers Assembly 

A reminder that our annual Leavers Assembly will take place in the school hall next Thursday 19th July 

from 1.30pm. This will also include the Little Lizards Graduation Ceremony.  

 

Little Piskies  

The Little Piskies are kindly asking 

for donations of small clear plastic 

bottles for them to use as part of 

their craft station for the upcoming 

Lizard Fun Day. Please give your  

bottles to either Danielle Legge or  

Lyndsay Bray. Thank you. The Little 

Piskies will continue to meet in the 

school hall during the summer holidays on a Tuesday morning from 9.30 - 

11am. The Little Piskies sessions will remain on a Tuesday morning from  

September.  

 

 

 

Cornwall Music Education Hub manages three main choirs – Cornwall Girls Choir (CGC), Cornwall Boys 

Choir (CBC) and Cornwall County Youth Choir (CCYC) – and are led by an experienced and qualified vocal 

team.  

CGC and CBC are organised into local regional rehearsal groups and we currently rehearse in Penzance, 

Helston, Truro, St Austell, St Dennis, Wadebridge and Saltash.  Local CGC and CBC groups meet about 

twice a month and all groups come together for a full rehearsal once a month in Truro – all rehearsals  

usually take place during term-time.   

Potential CBC singers must be in Year 4 and upwards and CGC singers in Years 5 to 8 from September 

2018.  Please contact Julia Knight-Bennett (jkbccc@gmail.com) if you would like your child to audition for 

Cornwall County Choirs. 

 

Healthy Schools Award 

We are delighted to have been accredited with Healthy Schools status and parents are invited to 

join us in a special assembly next Friday 20th July at 9.15am when we will be presented with our 

plaque. 
 

mailto:jkbccc@gmail.com


                                                        

 

Marathons & Little Lizards Sports Day 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported the children this morning when they too part in their 

marathon races and the Little Lizards Sports Day. 

 

 
 

     
 

 

 

 



                                                        

   

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Tuesday 17th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm – School Hall  

Wednesday 18th – Junior Summer Production 2pm & 7pm – School Hall 

Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly & Little Lizards Graduation Ceremony from 1.15pm  

Summer Celebration on the school field from 5pm – More information to follow…… 

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1.30pm. Little Lizards will close at 3.15pm – 

There will be no after school club on this day. 
 

Thursday 6th September - Autumn term begins. Return to school and Little Lizards. 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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Summer Holiday Camps  
   

There are a range of softball camps across Cornwall, we will be utilising the 

Cornwall Cricket Centre (Truro) for a Hardball camp as well as some softball 

activity. 

There will be one accessible to you. 

Very affordable, £15 per day! 10:00 - 4:00pm, That is only £2.50 an hour.. 

   

BOOK YOUR PLACE HERE  
 

   
 

   
   

  

   

Cornwall Cricket Board Ltd  

Cornwall Cricket Centre  

College Road  

Truro, Cornwall  

TR1 3XX  
   

cornwallcricket.co.uk 

01872 267138  
   

Unsubscribe  
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http://cornwallcricket.cmail20.com/t/r-u-jjliqhd-kthddtlhuh-y/

